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Dear Parents, 

Next week we have our Summer Show, ‘Ardeley’s got Talent’. The show is based on Britain’s 

Got Talent and is very funny as well as having some great acts. We have the judges, including 

Simon Cowell, as well as Ant ‘n’ Dec (we don’t know which one is which either!).  EVERY child 

has their moment to shine in an act and they have all worked so hard. Please do come along 

and support your child and the school – you even get to vote for the winning act! There are still 

a few tickets available for all performances.  

A separate letter detailing arrangements for refreshments, parking and timings is going out 

today.  

Please remember our Leavers’ Service is on Friday 19th July in the afternoon. Children will be 

collected by parents at approximately 1.15pm and then we will walk down to the church for 

the service together before the early finish at 2.30pm. More information will come out next 

week.

 

 

Well done to all of these children for gaining their merit certificate this week:     

GREEN: Isla 

BLUE: Emily, Ayva, Ivy, Eve, Harley  

INDIGO: Joshua B, Ryelann, Woody, Tobie, Vishnu 

VIOLET: Lillie, Owen, Taya, Harrison 

RAINBOW: Santiago, Lacey, Alex, Abigail 
 

 

Thank you to all those of you who supported the fete, including the children who came and sang 

beautifully to open the event. My thanks also to those members of FAS who braved the high 

temperatures to run their stall. We have had a very kind donation in from Mr & Mrs Da Costa, as 

they were unable to make the event, which I have passed on to the fete organisers. 
 

We welcomed Mr Moore this week for one of the 3 transition days he is spending with us before 

taking up his teaching role in September. He spent some time with Year 1/2 as well as meeting 

with the children in reception who will be in his class in September. 

Transition day for all pupils will be on Thursday 11 July. Year 6 pupils will go to visit their 

secondary schools and we will welcome our new reception class to Ardeley. 
 

With kind regards, 

Mrs Connolly 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 Summer Diary Dates 

 

 

 

Summer Show      9 July - 2pm & 7pm 

10 July - 7pm 

 

Secondary transfer Day & transition   11 July 

 

End of Term Service     19 July 1.30pm 

 

End of term      19 July 2.30pm 

 

 

 


